
 
Statement on SAFTU Protest Action planned for 29 November 2023  
 
The South African Federation of Trade Unions (SAFTU) submitted a notice 
in terms of Section 77(1)(d) of the Labour Relations Act (LRA) on the 10th 
of November 2023 to Nedlac indicating its intention to embark on a protest 
action on 29 November 2023.  This is after the Nedlac Standing Committee 
made up of the Nedlac social partners granted SAFTU a certificate in terms 
of Section 77(1)(b) of the Labour Relations Act on 13 April 2021.  This 
certificate enables workers to be protected from disciplinary action and 
dismissal if they participate in the protest action aimed to defend and 
promote the socio-economic interests of workers and the working class in 
general. 
 
 


